
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the 

diary 

30th May – 3rd 

June - Half term 

break: ( for 

children who 

doing term time 

only) 

2nd June: Spring 

Bank Holiday 

(nursery closed)   

3rd June: 

Platinum Jubilee 

bank holiday 

(nursery closed)   

21st July: Last 

day of term 

(children who 

doing term time 

only) 

 

22nd July - 31st 

August (inc) 

Summer break 

(for children 

who doing term 

time only ) 

 

 

Please can you 

ensure that your 

child’s name is on all 
of their belongings ? 

Thank you 

    

 

 

 

 

 

          

Totally Kidz day Nursery Newsletter 2022

Welcome back, it has been wonderful to see all the children back after the Easter 

break; hear about all the exciting things they were doing during the Easter break. 

Spring has definitely sprung! It sparked some wonderful conversations about seasons 

and growing and we’re excited to continue to learn more about this in the coming 
weeks. We will be sending out parent questionnaires next week. Please take the time 

to fill them out as this is one of the ways we can work together to create the best 

environment and experiences for all the children 

On the 3rd of March, we celebrated ‘World Book Day' Children enjoyed sharing 

their favourite stories with the class. They  participating in some story-telling 

sessions and watching ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ performance of story by the 

staff.  At end of the day, some children received Certificate who was able to talk 

and express about their favourite book from home.   

Our Focus in March 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

        

The nursery closes by 

6:30pm every evening 

from Monday through 

to Friday, so please 

ensure your child is 

collected BEFORE this 

time. If your child has 

still not been collected 

at 6.30 p.m. then a 

£1.00 charge  per 

minute will be levied. 

The parents or carers 

will be contacted; late 

stay fees will be 

charged. 

Contact Details 

Please notify us of any 

changes to your contact 

details, as it is important 

for us to be able to reach 

you in emergency. 

Our staff update: 

We have had to say a sad 

‘goodbye’ and ‘thank you’ to 

two  of our  staff Ms 

Marjorie and Ms Lucia has 

worked with joy and 

enthusiasm and they both 

were very kind, caring and 

their personality are  

infectious when working 

with the children. We will all 

miss them dearly and wish 

them well on their next 

adventure in life. 

We have few new staff who 

have join the nursery and 

We have had to say a Great 

big Hello them whom has 

joined the staff teams. 

March was a very busy month for children and staff as the children have 

celebrated St Patrick’s Day (baking cookies and listening to stories); 

Pancake’s Day (cooking and decorating pancakes). They decorated cards 
and made gifts for Mother’s Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

During the month children have explored Nature Garden when they went for a 

walk, learning about flowers and their life cycle,  observing squirrels and when 

they back to nursery, they planted flower’ and will be watching them grow over 
time. The children have taken part in an Easter hunt and enjoy lots of Spring related 

actives like making bonnets and spring baskets. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Absences: 

If your child is unable to 

attend nursery for any 

reason, for example, if 

your child is unwell or 

simply staying home for 

the day, please can you 

ensure that you call us 

02036325515 or send us 

an email to: 

totallykidzdaynursery@h

otmail.com by 9am. 

 If your child is not in 

nursery and we have not 

been informed we will 

call you to find out why. 

Thank you! 

        Our Focus in April  

Healthy living 

– exercise  

- good food 

- hygiene 

Looking at a range of fruit and vegetables through preparing/tasting/role 

play/drama etc. 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations in nursery. 

We will be focus on theme  of ‘Heritage’ throughout May and June to learn 

and understand more about our children’s background. 

Our theme for the month of May  

At the end of April, the children have been 

looking at the festival of  ‘Eid’ and they have 
decorated cards with Say ‘Eid Mubarak’.  We 

wish you have an amazing and wonderful 

celebration with your loved ones. 
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